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Another week has flown by...

This morning in celebration assembly it was
lovely to be able to give certificates and
medals to the children that represented the
school last week in the Catholic Schools
swimming gala. Well done to everyone who
represented the school we are very proud of
you.

Sporting success has continued this week for
our netball team who played both a league and
cup match this week winning both! Again we
are incredibly proud of you.

Thank you to the children in EYFS and KS1 who
donated cakes today. All the money we have
raised will go towards our chosen Lenten
charities. Next Friday children in KS2 are being
asked to bring in cakes to sell to the whole
school.

A reminder that on Thursday we have World
Book Day and children are able to come in

dressed as their favourite book character.

Have a lovely weekend.
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On Thursday 7th March will be
year 3 & 4 mass at church at
9.00am everyone is invited.

Each Sunday Mass is celebrated
at St Anne’s Church at 9am.

This week our Mission is to enter
into the presence of Jesus.

{ou G‘Cfn imagine yourself with Him'on lhe gt
gtcuntop To help with this, you could
illy.create a piece of art work shoﬂi'
Jesus shining in his glory. e BECE
Ve ou ctiuld put your finished piece in d specm1 "
place and look at it as you pray.

This half term pupils are growing to be
faith filled and hopeful.
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Good Mews for Families

Wednesday Word Link

Love one another, as | have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.


https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/messenger?pid=MTA101634&v=105.8
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Thursday 7th March

World Book Day
Special Meal Day

Friday 8th March
KS2 Cake Sale - All children
welcome to buy at break
time

Saturday Ist June

First Holy Communion Mass

Lenten Charities

Friday 8th March KS2 cake sale
Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 to donate cakes. All
children welcome to buy at breaktime.

Friday 15th March non uniform day
Please can every child in school
donate an Easter egg for our

Easter egg raffle.

Friday 22nd March non uniform da
Donate £1 for the Father Hudson'’s
appeal

Please see the attached term
dates. Holidays must be taken
within the school holidays when
school is closed. If holidays are
lbooked we can not guarantee
the school place will be kept
available for when you return.
Thank you.

Please remember to label all items
brought into school, with your child's
name and year group.

Please can children be wearing school
shoes and not trainers when it is
normal uniform day.

If your child has vomited they must be
kept off school for at least 48 hours in
case this is a bug. We must ensure it is
not passed on to the other children or
staff. We appreciate your support in
this matter.

If it is your child's birthday please only
send in a small bag of sweets to be
handed out to their classmates. We
will not be able to accept anything
other than these. We cannot accept
any party bags or birthday cakes and
these will be sent home. This is due to
some children in school who have
varied food allergies. Please save
these generous gifts for their birthday
parties.

Love one another, as | have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.
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Levi - Year 2
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In Partnership with Coventry SENDIASS
Coventry Education Psychology Team will be
running a FREE session for parents/carers on

Emotion Coaching

Emotion Coaching is an approach that parents/carers can use with children
and young people to support their emotional development.
Research suggests that Emotion Coached children and young people:

Are more emotionally stable

Are more resilient

Achieve more academically in school
Have fewer behavioural problems

This session will introduce the steps of Emotion Coaching and it’s
scientific basis and will involve practical activities and resource
sharing so that parents can begin to use this increasingly popular
approach straight after the session.

‘Live’ Virtual Session

{This session will be delivered via Microsoft Teams)

Tuesday 12" March 2024
9.30am - 11.30am

To book a place (and get your link) please contact SENDIASS
Tel: 024 7669 4307 or email: lass@coventry.gov.uk

*Please QUOTE: ‘EPS’ when booking
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TREASURE ART DANCE STEAM SPORT ARCHERY
HUNTS

" PAPER MACHE | FRISBEE GOLF
m FRISBEE GOLF §2NEABS

PLUS S.T.E.A.M, DANCE, KARAOKE, TALENT SHOWS & MORE!"
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EARLY 8AM DROP OFF'S AND LATE 5.30PM PICK UPS
AVAILABLE WITH A SURPLUS FEE

OFSTED REGISTERE CHILDCARE VOUCHERS

BRIAR HILL INFANT SCHOQWV
EMSCOTE INFANT SCHOOW

PRIORS FIELD PRIMARY SGHOOV
FINHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL
HEATHCOTE PRIMARY SCHOOL

W: www.gogomakers.co.uk | E: hello@gogomakers.co.uk | T: 01926 935377

Inspiring young minds to think BIG! Y Y Y W W RATED 5 STARS ON GOOGLE



